From: Natalie Dittmer

To: Rampion2
Subject: Rampion 2 Offshore Wind Farm
Date: 24 April 2024 20:18:11

You don't often get email frow_@hotmail.com._

To confirm, | have contributed to and endorse the views submitted by
CowfoldvRampion on this project.

In particular now it has come to light that there are battery storage farms also
proposed in close proximity to Rampions preferred substation site. All related
proposals should be reviewed as part of this examination as the cumulative
impact on the landscape would be massive

Also there continues to be worsening traffic on the A272 with regular
accidents - currently weekly occurrence. The road and Cowfold village cannot
cope with the current volumes with daily tailbacks at rush hour. None of this
would be apparent if you read Rampion's assessment.

My registration identification number is: 20043189.

Kind regards

Natalie Dittmer





